
Did You Know?
 PAPSS Dashboard

Twist screens were updated in October 2024 to
include a PAPSS Dashboard. 

The PAPSS Dashboard is initiated when the family
contacts DCBS to inquire about post adoption
services.

The new PAPSS Dashboard screens track work
across the post adoption continuum not just those
youth placed via PAPSS.

Workers should use the Twist Tips Managing PAPSS
Placements: Adding and Ending Services as well as
the PAPSS Dashboard tipsheet to navigate the new
screens.

Workers may also contact their PAPSS specialist,
Starr Gasparac or Virginia Jones, with any
questions.
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